
CDHFH and the Garnett Family invite 

you to the Ground Breaking Ceremony 

of their new home in Frederica. 

Join us break new ground! 
 
W h e n ?  
October 18th at 11AM 
 
W h e r e ?  
Lot 33 Purnell Avenue in Frederica 

(Corner of Purnell Ave & Thomas St) 

Our family will finally have permanent 

housing that is affordable and safe. 

We never have to move again. ” 
   -Jatoya Garnett 

“ 

 

Please contact us with any questions    

544 Webbs Lane Dover, DE 19904 
(302) 526-2366 
Want to know more about the 
event? 
Email us at 
cluciano@centraldelawarehabitat.org 

Garnett Family Ground 
Breaking Ceremony 


